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In his article for Cascade Business News titled “"Twas the Night Before the Office Holiday Party...,”
Portland attorney Stephen Scott reviews the top eight tips for employers to consider when planning
holiday parties. In a clever prose resembling that of a Christmas carol, Stephen reminds employers
to be cautious with serving alcohol at their parties and encourages them to have managers available
to spot any bad behavior. Stephen indicates that inviting employee partners to holiday parties can a
wise idea, as it will prevent “some naughty flirting.” He concludes with a simple reminder for all
employers - don’t hang mistletoe!

To read the full article, visit Cascade Business News.
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